
Hi ~Y Delegate

Waldo Silvers, Hi— 
Y member, has been 
selected to represent 
the West Linn chapter 
in a meeting of Hi-Y 
delegates in a four 
day meeting at the 
Miami University in 
Oxford; Ohior

The tour will 
touch points in 
Mexico and Canada and 
munerous states. He 
will visit Washington 
D. C-, Boston, New 
Orleans, Chicago with 
a number of other -im
portant cities 
enroute *

W al do will jo in 
thirty other Pacific 
Coast delegates and 
make the trip with 
them.

The West Linn Hi-Y 
club "Is partly spon
soring his expenses.

Sports

Track
BE AVERTON MEET
The West Linn Lion 

field men took second 
place in the T. Y. V. 
.league track meet at 
Beaverton, with thir
teen points less than 
Beaverton, the win
ning team. The track 
men captured four 
first places, Donovan 
in tho discus, Swan 
in the two- twenty, 
.Holt in the eight- 
eighty and the relay 
team. Smith took
second in the discus 
and Donovan took sec

ond in the shot. The 
events which the 
Lions wore squeezed 
out of were tho mile^ 
pole vault and the 
broad jump.

The scores of the 
meet were: Beaverton, 
59; West Linn, 46; 
Hillsboro, 22; Forest 
Grove, 20; Sherwood, 1

REVIEW

The Lion track 
squad under coach F. 
Fors enters the last 
leg of their season 
tliis spring with only 
two losses so far, 
these being the Hay
wood relays at Eugene 
ip which the West 
Linn tracsters placed 
third, and the Beaver
ton relays in which 
the team captured 
second place.

The Lions walked 
away with first posi
tion of their division 
in the annual Hill 
Military Relays at 
the Livestock Pavilion 
placing a state champ
ionship relay team. 
The first dual meet 
at West Linn, with 
Canby, was taken eas
ily with a score of 
86 2/3 to 35 1/3. A 
dual meet with Wood
burn Bulldogs ¿fell to 
the Lions by the score 
of 72> to 49|. ' Andy
Sivan, Lion speedster 
was high point man 
with a total of 14-J 
points. Gresham lost 
a dual meet to the 
Lions here to the tune 
of 78-35, West Linn 
taking first in each 
event, excepting the 
lol? hurdles and pole 
vault. In _a three 

way meet on Kdlly 
Field with Oregon 
City, Milwauk ie and 
Vest Linn, the lions 
upheld their record 
with West Linn, 70; 
Oregon City, 42; and 
Mi lwauk ie 0 • Swan 
was again7 high point 
man with 15^- points.

The undefeated men 
thus far this season
are Holt in the IpO 
and 880; Swan in t^e 
220 and 440; Donovah 
in the shot; and the 
relay team of Kruse, 
Thompson, Holt cn d 
Swan •

Baseball
N E W BE RG

West Linn defeated 
Wednesday by Newberg 
in a postponed base
ball game, 8-6. The 
Newberg team scored 
mostly on errors but 
a few runs were made 
on hits. Gassnor
started the Vie st Linn 
team off on the mound, 
relinquishing his po
sition tq Bruck for 
tho last four innings. 
The Lions showed fair 
hitting power, but 
experience is sadly 
lacking, probably
through the fact that 
most of tho games 
have boon* postponed 
this season.

The last league 
basbball game of the 
season* will be the 
Hillsboro game today.

1
Although all but 

three of the TYV games 
scheduled thus far 
have been postponed,

Cont on Page 7.


